
  

  
  

LSU Faculty Senate Meeting  

3:00 pm, October 20, 2022  

Dalton Woods Auditorium, Coast and Environment  

  

 

Attendance 
Faculty Senate Executive Committee (FSEC) 

 

 

FSEC Member Position College Attendance 

Inessa Bazayev 
President 

Music & Dramatic Arts P 

Mandi Lopez 
Past President 

Veterinary Clinical Sciences P 

Daniel Tirone 
Vice President 

Humanities and Social Sciences P 

Meredith Veldman 
Secretary 

Humanities and Social Sciences P 

Kyla Kazuschyk 
Member-at-Large 

Music & Dramatic Arts P 

Kevin Ringelman 
Member-at-Large 

Agriculture P 

Parampreet Singh 
Member-at-Large 

Science P 

 

 
Senators 

Senator Name College 
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Name Position Attendance 

Catherine Jacquet Chair, DEI Committee P 
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Parampreet Singh introduced and read the resolution.  

Discussion: 

King: How will this change affect the length of the terms; the junior Member-at-Large will start a month late. 

Singh: The new Member-at-Large will serve a one-year term as do the other members of FSEC; the term for 

this Member will conclude in October or by the second FS meeting, whichever comes first. 

Scott Baldridge: Given the confusion this past session, is ther
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Sarah Rosser pointed out that fulltime English instructors now earn only $10,000 more than the new graduate 

minimum stipend and asked if the provost administration had considered that disparity. Haggerty: 

raising instructors’ salaries, as well as associate and full professors = high priority.  

Meredith Veldman: The new budgeting model is based on reallocation—which means some areas will lose 

and others will gain. Given the president’s commitment to the “pentagon,” faculty in the arts and 

humanities are anxious. What does the new budgeting model mean for them? The elimination of 

departments? Haggerty: A faculty group will recommend the metric by which to assess units’ needs (e.g. 

student credit hours, # of majors, # of degrees awarded, research grants, research dollars, per faculty in 

a dept; job market for graduates). At this point, not thinking about changes in units. 

Pam Blanchard: The College of Education has15 empty faculty positions as a result of those lines being 

reallocated to “growing” departments; as a result, the college’s accreditation is under threat. Need to 

consider more than the numbers. Haggerty: Faculty Group will advise him on qualitative components as 

well. 

The provost closed his presentation by thanking the faculty for asking the necessary hard questions. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:38 pm. 

 

 

  


